GOVERNMENT OF WEST BENGAL
P&AR DEPARTMENT
VIGILANCE CELL
NABANNA, 7% FLOOR
HOWRAH-711102

No. 105-P&AR(Vig) Dated, the 29th April, 2024.

NOTIFICATION

In continuation of this Department’s order No.03- P&AR (Vig) dated
05.01.2024 in connection with the submission of Hard Copy of Movable
Property Return (MPR) as they stood on 31st March, 2024 in respect of
the IAS Officers of Govt of West Bengal, it is hereby informed to all the IAS
Officers of Govt of West Bengal that the last date for submission of MPR as
they stood on 31st March, 2024 has been extended up to 30t June, 2024
for this year only.
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Special Commissioner
to the Government of West Bengal .



